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[bookmark: _GoBack]  Blair Drummond Trip -Things you should know:
Bus leaves at 9.30 sharp. You should be in the nursery no later than 9.00. There will be an opportunity at that time to choose your bus so that friends can go together if they want.
Bus returns by 3.00 (in time to pick up other siblings from school). Remember to return on the same bus.
Be prepared for the weather and make sure you dress appropriately.
Remember you will need to either bring a packed lunch or use one of the food outlets.
We are booked for the Sea Lion Show and you will be told the time slot on the day.
It is worth your while to visit the Blair Drummond official webpage at http://www.blairdrummond.com/plan-your-visit  before we go.
Staff will be around to help you enjoy the day but are not responsible for your child.
image1.jpeg




